

National Social Worker Month

If you like to participate, we will be celebrating our social workers from March 25-28.

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday
25	26	27	28
Bring something that smells sweet Ex: flower, perfume, lotion, & etc.	Bring something purple	Bring her a yummy snack	

Thank you Lorena Moreno & Aileen Contreras for every thing you do!

Picture Day

We will be taking Spring group pictures on Thursday, March 28th. Photos package will be \$30. If you are interested please make sure to send money prior to March 28th.





1: Group Picture

Uxer EHS 1 Staff

We would like to congratulate Ms. Shaina Pedroza in her new position as a center clerk. We wish you the best!

We would like to welcome our new staff members!!

- •Ms. Aileen Contreras our new Family Social Worker.
- •Mr. Juan Valadez our new Bus Driver.

Welcome!!